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Dear parents/carers, 
 

 
 
 

On Tuesday 5th February please come into school and join us for a ‘tea and biscuits’ get 

together in order to discuss any internet concerns you may have and share ideas and support. 

We do not wish to lecture anyone however if, as a parent, you are concerned about what the 

future might hold or the dangers that children may access more easily than you, we hope 

between all of us there may be useful suggestions and ideas that can be shared. There is 

advice from the organisation sponsoring the day which we will share and information on 

settings which may be useful.  

We will also share the Acceptable Use Agreements that the children will be signing on that 

day and you will be able to preview the parental agreement relating to our new e-safety 

policy before we send it out to everyone. 

The children will be doing some work around keeping safe online and you will be welcome to go 

into classes and talk to them and share what they know and are doing. The event will be open 

from 2:30pm in the school hall, please come along and join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

REWilliams 

Rachael Williams (Acting Interim Headteacher) 
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